
Notice 

from the date Cited above. 

Date-14/08/2024 

It is hereby notified to all the Students of Halakura College That those who 
are seeking admission into BA 3rd & Sth Semester Classes, they are directed to 
use QR Code w.e.f. 1s" August, 2024 for Payment of admission fees & other fees 
.No need to pay in Cash in the Office during the admission time & other purposes 

Sd/ 

Principal 
Halakura College, Halakura 
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